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Tuesday 29th November 2022 

Christmas Hamper Appeal  

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

As you are aware, one of the charities we continue to support, and who 

continue to support is, is Nugent Care. They have contacted us to ‘help 

spread some festive joy by donating to Nugent’s Christmas Hamper Appeal’.  

They are collecting donations to support children, young people, adults and 

families who are vulnerable and at risk. To enable them to give something 

extra special to them this Christmas, they need our help. Below is a list of 

items they would love to receive to donate to those in need. 

 

We understand how difficult it is for our own families with the current living 

crisis so please only donate if you can. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Warm regards, 

Miss L Potter 

R.E Co-Ordinator    

Gifts needed (new only) Food needed 
Chocolates 
Toiletries  
Craft items 
Puzzles 
Jigsaws 
Pyjamas 
Hats 
Scarfs 
Gloves  

Mince pies 
Christmas pudding 
Christmas cake 
Crisps 
Crackers for cheese 
Biscuits  
Jam 
Chocolate or selection boxes 
Sweets 
Pasta 
Tinned vegetables  
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